
 
NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 

THE HOUSING AUTHORITY OF THE TOWN OF ENFIELD 
 

EHA 2026 Annual PHA Plan Public Notice 

The draft Annual Public Housing Agency (PHA) Plan for Enfield Housing Authority (EHA) will be available for 
public review, as required under Section 511 of the Quality Housing and Work Responsibility Act (QHWRA) of 
1998. The Plan will be open for a 45-day public comment period beginning August 22nd, 2025. A copy will be 
available online at https://www.enfieldha.org/ and Imagineers, LLC (635 Farmington Avenue, Hartford, CT). 
Reasonable accommodations will be provided upon request. 

A public hearing will be held on Tuesday, October 14th, 2025, at 5:00 PM at the Central Office located at 1 
Pearson Way, Enfield. During this hearing, the draft plan will be presented, and public comments will be 
accepted both orally and in writing. Written comments will also be accepted by mail until October 8th, 2025. 

Following the comment period, the Plan will be submitted to the EHA Board of Commissioners for approval 
and then transmitted to the HUD Hartford Field Office no later than October 18, 2025. For more information, 
please contact EHA at (860) 745-7493 x7101 or TTY (800) 545-1833 ext. 849. 
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